
 
Battle of the Bands COVID-19 Safety Measures 

 
Guest Precautions 
 

✔ Proof of COVID-19 vaccination or negative PCR test result is required for all 
guests, staff, and employees including members of the catering teams, bands, 
production, and valet teams. If showing proof of a negative PCR test, it must be 
taken within 72 hours of the event.  

      

✔ The Princeton Airport hangar is a 100 x 100 sq ft space. In order to have fresh air 
circulation and ventilation throughout the duration of the event, will be keeping 
the hanger doors open at 40ft.  

 

✔ All tables in the hangar will be socially distanced.  
 

✔ Masks are optional inside the airport hangar and will be available to attendees if 
requested.  

 

✔ Hand-sanitizer stations will be available throughout the hangar.  
 

✔ If guests feel unwell, they are discouraged from attending. A virtual experience 
will be made available after the event.  

 
Catering and Beverage Precautions  
 

✔ Starters and box dinners will be delivered to your table.  
 

✔ Food will be served by masked, gloved attendants.  
 

✔ Multiple beverage bars will be open to avoid crowding. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Neil Wise, Director of Development at  
(609) 883-9014 or nwise@greenwoodhouse.org  or Christine McCormick at 609-718-
0582 or cmccormick@greenwoodhouse.org 
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